












Reflections from the General Secretary
Grace



Family News
BIRTHS
- Drs Chandan and Rebecca (CMC, Vellore) were blessed with a 
baby girl on 1st February 2020

- Dr Vineeth Gladson (Kerala) blessed with a baby boy on 17th 
March 2020.

Miss. Arpita the younger daughter of Dr Isac & Dr (Mrs) Vijila 
(Kodaikanal) went to be with the Lord on 22nd February 2020. 
Please remember this dear family and pray for God's comfort & 
healing.

SAD DEMISE
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